
Room 13 Homework 

 September 24, 2018 
Please have your child read nightly.  On Monday and Tuesday night please 

read your just-right library book. On Wednesday and Thursday nights the 

“book-bag book” should be read. In addition to the reading, students should 

follow the directions listed below. Parents, please initial the shaded box 

to indicate that your child followed the directions. 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Read your “just-

right” library book. 

 

See our 

homework/classwork 

rubric on Seesaw.  

Tell your parents 

about this. 

Reread your 

book and retell 

it over your 

fingers to an 

adult. 

 

Don’t forget… 

2nd grade 

potluck dinner 

5:30-7:00 

Wear blue 

tomorrow for 

character day  

rainbow heart 

photo! 

Read your “just-

right” homework 

book 

 

Parents 

please read 

the Math Unit 

Info Sheet 

Bring your 

library books 

tomorrow. 

Do the “Pockets 

at Home” math 

sheet 

 
Put your 

homework 

folder and 

book bag in 

your backpack 

for tomorrow! 

Bring your 

homework 

folder, 

book and 

book bag 

to school. 

     

*For extra homework go to the Park School Website and click on Teacher 

Sites and my name, where I have several websites listed for practice and 

challenge work. 

 

Upcoming Dates: 

Second Grade Potluck at Park: Tuesday, September 25th 5:30-7:00pm 

Character Day - Wednesday September 26th – Wear Blue!!!! 

 

Classroom Updates: 

Reading Workshop: We have been learning to choose just right books and 

developing strategies to keep our “Mind and Eyes” in the book. We are doing 

a great job being more focused and engaged while reading. 

 

Writer’s Workshop: We are concluding our Poetry unit by choosing one poem 

to revise, edit and publish.  Soon we will begin our new writing unit, which will 

focus on narrative writing through writing about “small moments” in our lives. 



Math: We have been practicing our addition and counting strategies through 

many fun activities. We are learning how to show our thinking and efficient 

strategies when adding numbers. We have also been learning about coins and 

money including practicing adding and exchanging coins.  

Science:  We have had a great time being careful, thoughtful observers of 

our mealworm friends. We are exploring our questions and making 

discoveries. 

Social Studies:  We have done some exploration of maps in our library 

sessions and continue to work on building our community and following our 

classroom agreements.  

 

Have a great week! 
 


